

ARCH CREEK TRUST

1855 N. E. 135th Street North Miami, Florida 33181

March 16, 1988

Marjorie Stoneman Douglas 3144 Stewart St. Coconut Grove Miami, FL 33133

Dear Marjorie:

We are very pleased that you were able to attend our dedication ceremonies celebrating the completion of the reconstruction of the Natural Bridge at Arch Creek.

When you spoke about the historical significance of the Arch Creek bridge, everyone listened intently. And your recollections of the early efforts of Alice Cohen and Jessie Freeling to save the bridge and surrounding hammock from commercial development were greatly appreciated by everyone who knew them.

We always enjoy your visits to Arch Creek Park and hope that we will see you again soon.

Sincerely,

Arch Creek Trust

Elmore Kerkela Vice President